
tape for week of Oct. 31

This is Congressman Nick Rahall.

Millions of teen agers are already abusers and many more are

threatened by drugs and alcohol.i Q

On November 2 and 9, public television will broadcast "The

Chemical People", a two-part series especially designed to bring

concerned parents and citizens together and offer them guidelines

for helping our young people.
In West Virginia, "The Chemical People? program will be

broadcast on: WSWP in Beckley, WPBY in Huntington, and WWVU in

Morgantown.

I would like to urge parents across the State to seize the

opportunity �The Chemical People" project presents. Never has

such a massive assault been launched against to educate our

communities about young people and drugs. This is one battle

America cannot afford to lose.

This is your Congressman, Nick Rahall.


